
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF THE PROPOSED DATCHET NEIGHBOURHOOD 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING (GENERAL) REGULATIONS 2012, 
REGULATION 16 AND LOCALISM ACT 2011 

 
Datchet Neighbourhood Plan Group has submitted a neighbourhood plan for the 
Datchet neighbourhood area to the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead for 
independent examination. The plan aims to manage the development coming 
forward in the neighbourhood area to better reflect the wishes of the community in 
the area and to take greater account of what makes the area special to the 
community. It sets out a number of objectives for the area and planning policies to 
guide future development and to help determine planning applications in the area.  
 
The proposed neighbourhood plan has been published for a 6-week consultation 
period from Monday 5th September and will run until midnight on Monday 
October 17th.  
 
All submitted comments will be collated and submitted to an independent examiner 
and will be made publicly available after the publication consultation has ended. 
 
Documents and response forms can be viewed in the following locations: 
 

 On the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead website at: 
https://www.rbwm.gov.uk/home/planning/planning-policy/emerging-plans-and-
policies/neighbourhood-plans/consultations-neighbourhood-plans  

 In paper form at Datchet Library, Montagu House, 8 Horton Road, SL3 9ER, 
Datchet Parish Council Office, 1 Allen Way, Datchet, SL3 9HR and the Bridge 
Café, The Green, Datchet SL3 9EH 
 

Comments can be submitted in the following ways: 
 

 online via our consultation portal https://consult.rbwm.gov.uk/kse 

 emailing a completed response form to planning.consultation@rbwm.gov.uk.   

 Posting a completed response form to:  
 

Planning Policy, Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead,  
Town Hall, St Ives Road, Maidenhead, SL6 1RF.   

 
Any representation may include a request to be notified of the local planning 
authority’s decision under Regulation 19 in relation to the neighbourhood plan. 

Comments must be received no later than midnight Monday 17th October 
2022. 

For further information, please email planning.consultation@rbwm.gov.uk  
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